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Elizabeth Mugova

From: Elizabeth Mugova

Sent: 30 September 2022 17:57

To: Elizabeth Mugova

Subject: FW: 12 Harpsfield Broadway 6/2022/1444/FULL 

From: ParkingTeam <ParkingTeam@welhat.gov.uk> 
Sent: 29 September 2022 12:44
To: Elizabeth Mugova <e.mugova@welhat.gov.uk>; ParkingTeam <ParkingTeam@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 12 Harpsfield Broadway 6/2022/1444/FULL 

Hi Lizzie,

Sorry for the delayed reply.

Parking Services could not lend support to such a proposal without on site parking being designed. There is no 
suitable long term on street parking nearby. Most long term parking nearby is linked to private off street car parks 
designed to serve commercial premises including retail.

Jetliner Way is a buses only access by way of no entry signage, so vehicles also could not enter through there.
Any potential residential properties in Harpsfield Broadway would not be exempt from the 30 minutes limited waiting 
parking. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Matthew McCann
Parking Services Team Leader 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
Telephone: 01707 357000
E-mail: parkingservices@welhat.gov.uk
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